
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

Subject: 4
th 

ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786  

              INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

              WEST HIGHLAND AVENUE FROM NORTH 9
TH

 STREET 

              TO A POINT 55 FEET EAST 

   

     

Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

This is in response to a request from a local resident to install the above-captioned parking 

restriction. 

 

Our traffic engineering staff has investigated this request and found south bound motorists 

on North 9
th

 Street have a difficult time seeing traffic traveling west bound on West 

Highland Avenue when vehicles park close to the corner. Therefore, in the interest of public 

safety, we recommend installing this restriction to increase cross traffic visibility at the 

intersection. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 
 

 

Honorable James N. Witkowiak 

Alderman, 12
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   12
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         INSTALL THREE-HOUR PARKING ON THE 

         SOUTH SIDE OF WEST NATIONAL AVENUE 

         FROM SOUTH 9
TH

 STREET TO 10
TH

 STREET 

 

         
Dear Alderman Witkowiak: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of local property owners, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-

captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 
 

 

Honorable Willie C. Wade 

Alderman, 7
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   7
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE 

         OF WEST FOND DU LAC AVENUE FROM 

         WEST RIDGE COURT TO A POINT 140 FEET WEST 

 

         
Dear Alderman Wade: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restriction on West Fond du Lac Avenue west of 

West Ridge Court, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still 

allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restriction. The necessary 

legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting 

to remove the above captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 
 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   15
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST WRIGHT STREET FROM NORTH 28
TH

 STREET 

         TO A POINT 90 FEET WEST, AND ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

         OF WEST WRIGHT STREET FROM NORTH 28
TH

 STREET 

         TO A POINT 50 FEET WEST 

 

         
Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restrictions on West Wright Street west of North 

28
th

 Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in this area and still allow 

traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restrictions. The necessary legislation 

will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove 

the above captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 
 

 

Honorable Robert Bauman 

Alderman, 4
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   4
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         REMOVE NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF 

         WEST KILBOURN AVENUE FROM NORTH 18
TH

 STREET 

         TO NORTH 19
TH

 STREET, AND ON THE EAST SIDE 

         OF NORTH 19
TH

 STREET FROM WEST KILBOURN AVENUE 

         TO A POINT 185 FEET NORTH 

 

         
Dear Alderman Bauman: 

 

A review of the above captioned parking restrictions on West Kilbourn Avenue and North 

19
th

 Street, has found that additional parking could be restored in these areas and still allow 

traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned parking restrictions. The necessary legislation 

will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to remove 

the above captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Michael J. Murphy 

Alderman, 10
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   10
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         INSTALL TWO- HOUR PARKING ON THE NORTH 

         SIDE OF WEST NORTH AVENUE FROM 

         NORTH 57
TH

 STREET TO NORTH 58
TH

 STREET 

 

                     REMOVE FIFTEEN MINUTE PARKING ON THE NORTH 

                     SIDE OF WEST NORTH AVENUE FROM 

                     NORTH 57
TH

 STREET TO NORTH 58
TH

 STREET 

  

   

Dear Alderman Murphy: 

 

In compliance with your request on behalf of a local business owner, legislation will be 

prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety Committee meeting to modify the 

above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Robert W. Puente 

Alderman, 9
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   9
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 
         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE EAST SIDE OF NORTH 73

RD
 STREET 

         FROM A POINT 1260 FEET SOUTH OF WEST BRADLEY ROAD TO A 

         POINT 115 FEET SOUTH THEREOF, AND ON THE EAST SIDE OF 

         NORTH 73
RD 

STREET FROM A POINT 1560 FEET SOUTH OF 

         WEST BRADLEY ROAD TO A POINT 106 FEET SOUTH THEREOF, 

         AND ON THE WEST SIDE OF NORTH 73
RD

 STREET FROM A POINT 

         1626 FEET SOUTH OF WEST BRADLEY ROAD TO A POINT 40 

         FEET SOUTH THEREOF 

 

        

Dear Alderman Puente: 

 

This is in response to a request we received from the Douglas Dynamics 7777 North 73
rd

 

Street to install the above-captioned parking restrictions to allow trucks to maneuver to their 

loading docks. Since the property adjacent to this restriction is owned by Douglas Dynamics 

and the City of Milwaukee we recommend the installation of these restrictions. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation that will be heard at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting, so that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinski 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         INSTALL NO PARKING ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST 

         DEWEY PLACE FROM A POINT 100 FEET WEST OF SOUTH 

         HOWELL AVENUE TO A POINT 65 FEET WEST THEREOF, 

         AND ON THE NORTH SIDE OF EAST DEWEY PLACE FROM 

         A POINT 450 FEET WEST OF SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE TO 

         A POINT 65 FEET WEST THEREOF  

 

          
Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, due to concerns related to the Dover/Tippecanoe School 

dismissal activities, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next Public Safety 

Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinksi 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         INSTALL NO PARKING IN THE ALLEY NORTH OF 

         EAST DEWEY PLACE, BETWEEN SOUTH AUSTIN STREET 

         AND SOUTH HOWELL AVENUE 

          
 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Tony Zielinksi 

Alderman, 14
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   14
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         INSTALL NO STOPPING ON SCHOOL DAYS FROM 

         3:00 PM TO 4:00 PM ON THE SOUTH SIDE 

         OF EAST RUSSELL AVENUE FROM 

         SOUTH TAYLOR AVENUE TO SOUTH PINE AVENUE 

          
 

Dear Alderman Zielinski: 

 

In compliance with your request, legislation will be prepared for consideration at the next 

Public Safety Committee meeting to install the above-captioned parking restriction. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 12, 2011 

 

 

Honorable Willie L. Hines, Jr. 

Alderman, 15
th

 Aldermanic District 

Room 205, City Hall 

 

SUBJECT:   15
th

 ALD. DIST. - FILE #110786 

         REMOVE WINTER PARKING RESTRICTION ON  

         NORTH 28
th

 STREET FROM WEST MEINECKE AVENUE 

         TO WEST CLARKE STREET, AND ON NORTH 29
TH

 STREET 

         FROM WEST MEINECKE AVENUE TO WEST CLARKE STREET 

         

 

Dear Alderman Hines: 

 

This is in response to your request on behalf of the Next Door Foundation located at 2545 

North 29
th

 Street to remove the above-captioned parking restrictions. 

 

Our Traffic Engineering staff has investigated this request and found that additional parking 

could be restored in this area and still allow traffic flow by repealing the above-captioned 

parking restrictions. 

 

We will prepare the necessary legislation for the next Public Safety Committee meeting, so 

that you may support it to final passage. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 

City Engineer 

 

RWB: ns 

 

c: City Clerk, Public Safety 


